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Our Shine City Project volunteers, Hiromitsu Kosaka, Jennifer Silerio, and Jeffrey Silerio have recently 

been awarded the President's Volunteer Service Award for 2021! 

 

Shine City Project is proud to announce that several of our volunteers recently received the President's 

Volunteer Service Award for 2021! Our volunteers, Hiromitsu Kosaka (59 hours), Jennifer Silerio (100.5 

hours), and Jeffrey Silerio (126.5 hours) were able to contribute enough hours in the past year to earn the 

bronze award for their respective age groups! Special thanks to Youth and Students for Peace USA for 

recognizing our achievements! This award also wouldn't be possible without the hard work and 

dedication of all of our volunteers, past and present! Thank you for your love and support! 

 

 


